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All,  

This notice serves to inform you of upcoming changes to CAK’s parking 

pass revalidation process. As of today, all newly issued and revalidated 

parking permits will now be given a red sticker affixed to the permit. 

These new stickers will have an expiration date of July 31st, 2025. To 

ensure continued security within our parking facilities, the gate access 

code will be updated on August 1, 2024, the day after the old parking 

pass stickers expire. We will provide the new code as new parking 

passes are issued. Please inform your employees who need parking 

passes revalidated, to come to the badging office located at 4763 Mt. 

Pleasant St. NW North Canton, OH 44720 to revalidate their parking 

pass prior to July 31st, 2024. 

For any questions/comments/concerns, please feel free to reach out to 

me directly or call the Operations Office at (330)-499-0431. 

I realize some of you do not need parking passes, please disregard if 

your company does not require a CAK issued parking pass. 

 

Akron-Canton Airport Operations Department 

 
 
 
 


